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ETHICS WORKSHOPS FOR REGISTERED AUDITORS 
Research regarding additional dates and venues
Johannesburg / 17 February 2012
The response to the Ethics Workshops has been excellent and we are pleased to have filled all the venues to capacity.  We hope that the sessions were beneficial to all who have attended them. 

If you were NOT able to book for a workshop, we would like to know if you would book for another session if we could make one available later in the year, provided that this is economically viable.  This obviously depends very much on how many people there are and where they are located.
So please send the following detail by return e-mail if you would still like to attend a session:

Name and surname:


Firm:

E-mail:

Phone:

City:

Number of attendees:
Please respond by no later than 28 February 2012.  Once we have collated the responses we will be able to give you more feedback on the possibility of further workshops later in the year.
If you have any questions please contact Joanne Johnston on 087 940 8780/8800 or e-mail jjohnston@irba.co.za

Sandy van Esch

Director: Standards



	About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 


